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From Head of Middle School: Andrew Crisp  
 
 
 

26 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Induction Day and Meet the Tutors 
 
We were delighted to meet our new Third Years on Tuesday 23 June via Zoom calls and we are 
looking forward to welcoming this new group of pupils to Abingdon in September.  I hope that your 
son enjoyed meeting their housemaster, tutor and other members of their house.  Equally, I hope that 
you, as parents, found the webinar in the afternoon of that day helpful.  If you were unable to attend, 
you can download the webinar using this link: 
 
Third Year 2020 - Induction Day Webinar for Parents, Tuesday 23 June 2020 @4pm.mp4  
 
During my talk I mentioned a Rough Guide to the Middle School which I hope your son will find 
useful.  If you would like a copy, you can access it via this link. 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to bring two important dates to your attention.  First, we will be 
running an induction day on Monday 7 September for all 3rd Year pupils.  This will take place a day 
before the School opens for the other year groups.  Our aim is to help the new Third Year to familiarise 
themselves with the site and to receive key information about the day to day running of the school. 
 
At this stage, owing to the current situation, we have not finalised all the arrangements for this event.  I 
would however like to point out that there will be no School bus service on that day.  We will send you 
details nearer the time, but we would ask you to make a note of this key date. 
 
The second date that I would ask you to make a note of is an online zoom event in which you will 
have an opportunity to meet your son’s new tutor.  This will take place on Thursday 24 September 
from 7pm - 8.30pm.  Again, I will send you more details of this event at the start of term. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me at 
andrew.crisp@abingdon.org.uk. 
  
  

Best regards 
  
  

 
Andrew Crisp 

Head of Middle School 
andrew.crisp@abingdon.org.uk 

 
 

https://u5863332.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=V2rPsU6jO-2BN0TlFEquHrd81r8HD9JtJZyXJl1zYnBPA82r-2B20Mzs6m3qepq-2F-2FDyUvR2QsnJT8HZ-2FKHzXFlQ8bN52FPIt-2BhjWTB4qZ0LsOK1xI6sg8QDTVT6YyQjsGJUw0MzB_fv0sfcqMr3iNoDFuMTXydPF0sNJlBkxgwlOlVvIWs7XLJNBixOeKpGluq5QXiVx3FGUQr8rgQEJxwoVaBg6iv3IC6eNm8AbFnVSoRUy-2B2donLuV-2FSUP2NDyYRFzXUkPv-2BEC8F-2FW3D5gQd9EF0I3mhQC9Fz-2BnyS94KMuqMkZFk91xe8XD-2BFLaUPgPnPYpqGo29VBJ8XEOxQ7l-2FnYWxfQeXzUusHv8ItSwHsJMBlz4UWs-3D
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Nl-5o3IojfuZDtjP72IQb2V-XRw7zyfc/view?usp=sharing
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